
Prior to requesting a reduced dining dollars contract (lower than the class standing requirement) 
due to severe food allergies and/or dietary needs, students must meet one-on-one with the 
dining staff. The dining staff is committed to meeting with students who have individual dining 
needs to ensure that all meals are balanced, nutritious, and healthy. If you have a food allergy 
and/or special dietary concern, please contact our on-campus dietitian, Simone Gmuca, 
RDN, CDN, CPT, who will review food options to provide a well-balanced and healthy dining 
experience. Simone can be reached at Simone.Gmuca@compass-usa.com. You can read more 
about Simone and her credentials at hofstra.edu/dietitian.

To request a reduced dining dollars contract, students must submit supporting medical 
documentation for review to the Office of Student Access Services at sas@hofstra.edu.   

Students must also complete the Request for Reduced 
Dining Dollars Contract and submit it to the Office of  
Residence Life at Reslife@Hofstra.edu. The Request for  
Reduced Dining Dollars Contract can be found at  
hofstra.edu/diningforms. 

How do I request a reduced dining dollars contract 
(lower than the class standing requirement*) due to 
allergies and/or dietary restrictions?

*Class standing is determined by the number of credit hours earned.


